
From: Tim Duesenberg <giftofgracelc@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 3:49 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: Oppose Ordinance Sec.32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

City Council Members of La Crosse, 

Please consider not wading into the weeds in attempting legislation to determine what therapies may or 
may not be legitimate or effective. Unless said therapies are being forced on the unwilling, or without 
parental consent, trust parents, and people of age, to make their own decisions of what's best for them. 

Sincerely, Tim Duesenberg 

--  

Pastor Timothy A. Duesenberg

Gift of Grace Lutheran Church

642 Western Ave

Holmen, WI  54636

giftofgracelc@gmail.com

www.giftofgracelc.org


